
Forest Schools
Summer 1



Our topic this half-term is ‘Commotion in the Ocean!’

Our activities in Forest School this half-term were 
making a nature crown and creating rain pictures!



Nature Crowns
The children used natural resources that they found in the Forest 

School area to decorate their nature crowns.

They look amazing!



Rain painting

We used powder paint and water to create a coral 
scene for the under the sea display in the classrooms.



At the end of each Forest School session, we have been 
able to light a fire following our ‘Stay Safe’ guidelines 

and enjoy some hot chocolate, water and a biscuit.

We really enjoyed reading ‘Commotion in the Ocean’.



A huge thank you to all the staff and children in EYFS for a 

fantastic half-term at Forest Schools. 

I wonder what we will do in Summer 2?

Miss Stamper, Forest Schools Leader
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